Comment Letters

June 2018

I1-137 Dee Folse

From: Dee Folse [mailto: teamshoebacca@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:29 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: Newland Sierra project

Hi Ashley
Asalong time resident and family business owner in the Buena Creek/Twin Oaks area I have several concems about this

vet again proposed project.

Im worried about traffic impact and first responder access on an already overburdened “Rural Connector”
that is Buena Creck and Deer Springs Rd. How do you see that problem being addressed?

I'm sure the County is aware of our fire danger in this mountainous area. How could
they plan/protect from that?

I’m worried that Y all are even corn
Merriam Mountain project. How can the BOS consider the Newland project since it clearly goes so hard against the General
Plan for the area?

I've received a copy of the EIR for the project but at 8,000 pages I doubt I'll be able to read or understand most of
it, but Il try.

I’'m also concerned about water supply. As it was explained to me we, the we would be required to cut our water
usage by 30%. Could this information possibly be correct?

dering this project again after denying the first run which was called the

Thank you for your time.

Dee Folse

3006 Deeb Drive
Vista CA 92084
760-889-2453
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